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This week’s achievers: 

Head Teacher’s Award:  Kailem for great behaviour and attitude 

during the Beamish visit 

Class 5: Y6           Lucy for super manners and a caring attitude 

               Y5           Joshua for a great attitude and polite manners 

Class 4:   Y4          Heidi for a superb attitude to learning 

                Y3          Layla for improving her writing  

Class 3:  Harvey for excellent reading—using phonics and pictures 

Class 2:   Leo for participating and excellent listening 

Class 1:   Keegan for consistently reading daily 

Nursery:  Archie for reaching all of his goals 

Sports Stars 

Jasper for effort during dance 

Well done to all of our achievers this week! 

Attendance 

Class 4 were the winners this week with  96%. 

Whole school attendance:  93.6% 

We need to try and increase this attendance figure 

next week.  

 

Week 4– Head teacher’s Message 

The school has been very busy this week with visitors and visits. 

Monday started with a great assembly led by The Methodist Chap-

el. Wednesday was the busiest day where Amy was singing and 

using percussion with the children . The recorders and ukuleles are 

proving to be a great hit with both staff and children alike! Our 

Chinese students have been helping the children to prepare for 

Chinese New Year and they will visit again next week for Key Stage 

2.  All of Key Stage 2 represented our school well and enjoyed a 

visit to Beamish.  

Mrs Clements 

Bearpark School News 

 No dogs on school premises please 

 For a Remembrance Day display, The Knitting Club children 

are going to knit poppies.  Are there any knitters out there 

who could knit some poppies for us if we supply you with a 

pattern and some wool? We would really appreciate your 

support with this. Please see Mrs Barber if you are able to 

help.  

Thank you to all of the families who are ensuring 

that your children are attending school every day. 

We all hope that our whole school attendance will  

improve. 

Well Done to Layla who received the £10 Toy Shop 

voucher for 100% attendance.  

 

Monday Lego Club 

Tuesday Key Stage 2 Dance Club 

Wednesday Ukulele Club 

Chinese Teachers visit our school 

 

Thursday Reception/KS1 Sports Club 

Y5 Swimming 

Friday Y3/4 visit to The Auckland Project 

Safeguarding 

If you have any concerns about a child, you can phone First Contact 

on 03000 26 79 79 

Appeal for Spare Wellies and Waterproofs 

Nursery staff would be grateful for any wellies or waterproofs that 

you may have that your children have grown out of.  

Please ensure that your child has appropriate footwear and 

clothing for this weather, so that the children can enjoy the 

snow.  


